
FRMA families,

Please see these important announcements:

Parent Pick-up for After School Activities
We have a number of student activities ending at approximately 4:30 p.m. each day. For families
who pick up their children at FRMA at this time, we ask that they use extra caution when
approaching the building and finding a place to park. Staff will assist students in crossing
College Avenue at the crosswalk to ensure safety. Being alert for students helps us maintain a
safe environment.

Parent/Teacher Conferences
Sign-ups for parent conferences are now available through the ParentVUE in the Synergy
application. If you need help with your ParentVUE or setting up a conference time, please call
the office at: (630) 299-7175 or reach out to our Parent Liaison, Leslie Hernandez at (630)
299-7177

Book Fair
Our annual book fair runs from October 20th through October 24th. Purchases made at the fair
help provide additional materials for our LRC. For more information, please visit this link on our
website.

Tutor Me Available for Students
The Tutor Me platform has been renewed for our students. Students can connect with a live
tutor for help with homework and practice problems or they can submit a written assignment for
feedback. Students access tutoring assistance through the ClassLink platform.

Suicide Prevention Presentation
All D131 parents are invited to a suicide prevention presentation from Suicide Prevention
Services of America on behalf of the East Aurora Student Tracker Program. Translation will be
provided. The presentation will be held on Tuesday, October 29, from 6:00 p.m.-7:30 p.m. at the
Administrative Center Boardroom and will cover myths about suicide and mental health, warning
signs and risk factors and help and resources for someone struggling with mental health and
suicidal thoughts. Click here to register.

Mark your Calendar
October 24 and 25: No School- Parent/Teacher Conferences
October 28: Start of Second Quarter
October 31: Half Day for Students-School Improvement

Have a great week,

Brian Valek
Principal

https://magnet.d131.org/news/scholastic-book-fair-october-21-25/
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfzUfMNmACDa28UFy6c1mVJ-hx5EGInIQiQYVqRODjythAEcQ/viewform
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